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oCT 25 1995
OFFICE OF
SOLID WASTE AND EMENGENCY
Mr. T.J. Feola AESPOMSE

Petrol Rem Incorporated
Building 2500

2275 Swallow Hill Road
pittsburgh, PA 15220

Dear Mr. Feola:

Thank you for providing the additional technical product data
required by the revised National 0il and Hazardous Substances
Pollution Contingency Plan (NCP), 40 CFR Part 300, on the
Bioremediation Agent "PRP." Your data submission satisfies the
requirements contained in Title 40 of the CFR section 300.915 of the
NCP. *"PRP* will remain on the NCP Product Schedule under
Bioremediation Agents and may be authorized for use by Federal
On-Scene Coordinators in accordance with 40 CFR section 300.910. The
technical data for this product will be kept on file by the 0il Center
pursuant to 40 CFR section 300.920.

Enclosed are some of the relevant provisions in the NCP on
restrictions regarding the listing of your product. Please note, you
are required to notify the Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) of
any changes in composition, formulation, handling procedures, or
application of your product. Based on this notice, EPA may require
retesting of the product. Also, note that the listing of “PRP" on the
NCP Product Schedule does not constitute approval, certification,
authorization, licensing or promotion of the product; nor does it
imply compliance with any criteria or minimum standards for such
ageots. Failure to comply with these restrictions or the making of
any improper reference to EPA in an attempt to demonstrate approval or
acceptance of the product will constitute grounds for removal of the
product from the schedule.

If you have questions, please contact Ms. Gail Thomas in the 01l
Center at (703) 603-8736.

Sincerely

~

David Lopez, Actjng Dire¥tor
0il Center -
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